
 

March 2022 

 

Kyowa Kirin’s Response to the Crisis in Ukraine 

 

Kyowa Kirin Co., Ltd. stands in solidarity with the people of Ukraine. We oppose putting 

people’s life at risk for any purpose and express sorrow as we observe the suffering caused. As 

a global specialty pharmaceutical company, our top priority is to ensure access to our 

medicines for the people who need them. We are working with stakeholders to help address 

access to our medicines for people impacted by this situation. 

 

To respond to the crisis, Kyowa Kirin will donate a total of 10M JPY in financial support to the 

Japanese Red Cross Society to support Ukraine and Ukrainian refugees. Additionally, we our 

regional businesses (Japan, North America, EMEA, and Asia/Pacific) are contributing directly 

through local charitable organizations. 

 

Kyowa Kirin expresses its sincere condolences to everyone suffering from the tragic situation in 

Ukraine and hopes for peace in the region as soon as possible. 

 

 

 


